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Dear Sir
| wish to object to the significant loss of daylight, sunlight and privacy that will affect the residents of
Sandwich House as a result of the University of London’s re-development plans.

The proposed buildings on Sandwich Street are far too tall and need to be reduced by at least three
storeys. Extending the building along the full length of Sandwich Street will destroy the attractive view
over trees to the church of St Pancras and result in a completely unacceptable loss of daylight.
Residents would have been more than happy to let the architects enter their flats to assess the impact —
but no attempt was made to do this.

The windows of the student accommodation along the length of the road will look directly into the flats
of the residents of Sandwich House. Noisy student parties are already an issue and the addition of 187
rooms will only exacerbate this.

The increased traffic volume will be to the detriment of this quiet residential area.

In addition, Hughes Parry Hall tower is completely out of proportion compared with other buildings i
the area and it is unfortunate that the opportunity to demolish it and replace it with something more in
keeping has not been taken.

| therefore very much hope that the Planning Dept will take the opportunity to require the scale of the
development to be significantly reduced and to ensure that the light levels in Sandwich House are

maintained.

Yours faithfully

Katie Petty-Saphon

Dr Katie Petty-Saphon
Executive Director, The Medical Schools Gouncil
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Opinions, conclusiens and other infermation in this message which do not relate to the official
busmess of Medical Schools Council and UE Faculties of Medicine (Med Schools) shall be
understood as neither given nor endorsed by it. Mo contracts shall be concluded by means of this
email. Neither Med Schools nor the sender aceepts any respensibility for viruses and it is your
responsibility to scan this email and any attachments. Med Schools reserves the right to access and
disclose all messages sent over 1its email system
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Please continue on extra sheets if you wish




